
 
 

Beavers Spring Term 2 2024 Newsletter 

Our class texts… Key learning this half term: 
This term our topic is ‘Travel and Transport’. We are looking forward to 
looking at different fiction and non-fiction texts over the next few weeks! 

In Year 1 phonics we will continue to use Little Wandle to ensure our 
children can read fluently and with prosody and understanding. This term 
we will continue to learn the phase 5 sounds. Your child will continue to 
receive their new Little Wandle decodable or fluency reading book and 
their chosen reading for pleasure book every Friday. Please encourage 
your child to read at home with you - if they do this 3 times per week, 
they will receive 3 dojo points! In Year 2 spelling we will be continuing with 
the spelling units using the new Little Wandle spelling scheme. 

In Writing we will be looking at both fiction and non-fiction texts. We will 
enjoy writing letters and stories! 

In Maths our Year 1’s will be looking at addition and subtraction as well as 
multiplication. Our Year 2’s will be looking at 2D shapes, 3D shapes and 
fractions. 

In Geography we will be looking at the four countries that make up the 
UK, and their capital cities. In History we will be looking at how transport 
has changed over time. In Science we will be learning about everyday 
materials and their properties. 

In DT, we will be making our own moving vehicles. In Music we will be 
learning about lots of different styles of music, focusing on the differences 
between pulse, rhythm and pitch. 

In Computing we will be learning how to group data! 

In PE we will be doing send and return. 

In PSHE we will be thinking about our being us in our world. In RE we will 
be learning about sacred and special times and how these are celebrated. 

Miss Hall’s 
recommended read: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I love this book! It is the prequel 
to our book of the week ‘The Day 

the Crayons Came Home’. 

Reminders: 
PE days are Monday and 
Wednesday. 

Please read at home 3 
times per week! 

Please ensure your child 
has a water bottle in 
school. 

Every Friday, one child 
from our class will get to 
take home our class bear 
and Dexter! 

Diary dates: 

5th March - Fun Run @ AS 
school 

7th March - World Book Day 

WC 11th March - Science week & 
Assessment week 

27th March - Trip to Crich 
Tramway Museum 


